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Dear Parents of students in Grades 5-8:

Preparations are being made for this year’s Messiah Squires Band.  Please consider joining us!  This is an enthusiastic bunch that loves to play music—whether it’s pop, classical, or jazz.  If you child is new to band or if your child is returning but has changed contact information, please complete the registration form and deliver to Laurie Lau by the first day of school.   Our group is always better when many play!  

BAND EVENTS/PERFORMANCES THIS YEAR – Dates TBA –Usually we perform 1 full fall concert, Christmas music for the volunteer reception, Tournament Band pep band music in March, and another concert in the spring.  If ready, the 7-8 grade band may perform in church.  Eighth grade students play a solo in church. 
LESSONS and GROUP REHEARSALS
Lessons will take place before school during 2 time slots (7:55-8:10 and 8:10-8:25) and after school on Mondays and Tuesday or Wednesdays.  Lessons are 15 minutes in length and are semi-private (2-3 players) or private, depending on the student level of play and grade level.  The 5th and 6th grade band and 7th and 8th grade band have separate ½ hour rehearsal each week on Monday afternoons during the school day.  Grades 5-6 meet from 2:30-3:00 and grades 7-8 meet from 3:00 to 3:30.  This time is reserved as a study hall for students at Messiah and no other classes coincide with the band hour.  This schedule does vary during the season of Advent and Lent, but group band will not happen at the same time as classes. 

FEES—PAY at FIRST LESSON.  DO NOT PAY UNTIL MRS.LAU CONFIRMS LESSON TIME
Private lessons fees are slightly more than semi-private lesson fees. Fees are due each semester or monthly—see the registration form for payment options.   Semester fees are due at the first lesson in fall and February 15.  Monthly payments are due by your child’s first lesson of the month.  Place payment in my church mailbox or to me in person, please.  
NEED AN INSTRUMENT?   
We have been very blessed to have instruments available through Mr. Aaron Durst at the UW-Stout.  He has indicated that trombones, trumpets, baritone horns and snare drums are available at no cost.  These instruments would be loaned on a year to year basis, and would be available to Messiah Band members.  Upkeep would be the responsibility of the player.  Please call me at 715-757-8830 if you would like more information.  We especially need trumpet, trombone and percussion players!
I’m looking forward to another great year!  

Sincerely,   
Mrs. Laurie Lau
